1

H2GAWM SEASON 1 EPISODE 8
Michaela enters room sees mother-in-law
MICHAELA
Mrs. Walker. What are you doing
here?
MRS WALKER
I thought it best to talk in
person. Bring the mountain to
Mohammed as they say. Or do you not
have time for your future
mother-in-law?
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IN RESTAURANT
MRS WALKER
Typical Middleton behavior?
MICHAELA
Theres a bonfire for the football
team tonight.
MRS WALKER
A sports driven university. lovely
MICHAELA
I know why you’re here and while I
realize a prenup is a delicate
subjectMRS WALKER
Now this is not a delicate subject
there is nothing delicate about
this. this is not emotional. this
is business.
MICHAELA
Actually this is about my marriage
to Aiden, so not business
MRS WALKER
My husband and I built our company
from the ground up. The first store
eventually became 10. 10 became 50.
and now we run a multinational
corporation and while Aiden has
decided to pursue a political
career, which makes Robert and me
very happy, this legacy still
belongs to him, so you understand
why we will not allow you to waltz
in and reap the benefits.
(CONTINUED)

CONTINUED:

2.

MICHAELA
I’m not marrying Aiden for his
money. I’m marrying him because I
love him.
MRS WALKER
Oh well that’s a beautiful
sentiment, but its not one that
I’ll bet my life work on.
MICHAELA
I’m not signing the prenup and it’s
not because I want to take anyones
money but because I plan on staying
married to Aiden for the rest of my
life. That’s how seriously I take
this commitment.
Mrs Walker takes out prenup and pen
MRS WALKER
Either sign or I cancel the wedding
. Hm? You sign or I will make sure
that you go back to nasty backwood
bayou swamp you came from you
stubborn bitch
Michael tries to slap mrs walker
Mrs Walker grabs her hand
MRS WALKER
Oh you wanna play? Lets go. At
least I know I was right about you.

